
 

Date and Time: 
 

Monday, 
August 14th 

 
Sign In: 
8:30 AM 

  

Workshop: 
9:00 AM- 
3:30 PM 

 
(Lunch on your own) 

  

 
Target Audience: 

 
  

 Building Principals 
 

 Superintendents 
 

 Pupil 
Services/Special 
Education Directors 
 

 Curriculum Directors 
 

Location: 
  

Fisher-Titus Learning 
Center 

Norwalk High School 
350 Shady Lane Dr. 

Norwalk, OH  
44857 

 
  

Supporting Erie, Huron, 
and Lorain Counties 

Registration is FREE and REQUIRED;   
Register in STARS by August 9, 2017 

https://safe.ode.state.oh.us/portal  Keyword:  Region 2 
  
Sign into your SAFE account – (Establish an account if you do not currently have one, 
then select STARS V2.0 and complete your user profile – one time only) 
  

Select:  Event Search 
Search by:  Region 2 
Highlight the event and click:  Register for Selected Event 
Follow the steps until you reach the screen to confirm your registration 
Select:  Yes 
  

 Please be sure that your STARS profile has your current email address, as  
additional training information may be shared before the training date. 

  
Contact Vicki Barbaro at 440-324-5777 ext. 1107 or barbaro@sstr2.org if you require 

assistance with registering. 
  
This document/product/software was supported in whole or in part by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education 
Programs, (Award #H027A160111, CFDA 84.027A, awarded to the Ohio Department of Education). The opinions expressed herein do 
not necessarily reflect the policy or position of the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, and no official 
endorsement by the Department should be inferred. 
 

Presented by:   
 

 State Support Team Region 2 and 
North Point Educational Service Center 

 
Don’t Be Behind the Eight Ball: 

Information You Need to Know Before 
the School Year Begins 

 

Don't start your school year behind the 8 ball.  There are many 
changes happening at the state and federal level, as well as 
requirements currently in place that district leaders need to be aware 
of.  The goal of this session is to provide district personnel with the 
most recent information and requirements prior to the beginning of the 
school year.  Topics to be discussed will include: 

 Disproportionality 
 Students who are homeless 
 Students who are English Learners 
 Adjudicated youth 
 Military Dependents 
 Students who are in Foster Care 
 Gifted Operating Standards 
 Students with excessive absences  
 Truancy 
 OTES/OPES 
 Revision of Math and ELA learning standards 
 Migrant Students 


